
APPENDIX E 
 
From: Clare Caro  
Sent: 21 February 2019 07:31 
To: Adam Lowe 
Subject: Oakham Magical Lantern Walk 2019  
  
 
 
Dear Adam 
 
I am writing now, to get permissions in place for another Magical Lantern Walk at the end of 
this year. 
 
I have taken the decision to keep it to the Sunday evening, as people had travelled from 
miles around and a Sunday night won't be as much as of a rush as on a 'school night'. 
 
Which means we are looking at Sunday 10th November for this year’s event date. 
Permissions will be sort again from All Saints' Church and Oakham Castle, with the hope of 
taking the same route - though this time a longer path around Cutts Close, so those in the 
procession get a better view of the procession itself. 
 
I hope the Council will be happy with this proposal, I look forward to hearing back. 
 
Best wishes, 
Clare  
 
 


